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NOTICE 

It is the policy of the Michigan School for the Deaf not to discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, gender, age, disability, hearing loss, height, weight, or marital status in its programs, services or activities. 

The following person has been designated to handle the inquiries regarding the nondiscrimination polices: Human Resources Coordinator, 1235 W. Court, Flint, MI 48503; voice: 810-257-1400; VP: 810-515-8243. 
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July 3, 2019 
 
  
The Michigan School for the Deaf (MSD) and Michigan Department of Education (MDE) 
are aware of various concerns, including the permanent principal position.  We regret any 
inconvenience that rescheduling the meeting may cause; however, the July 9, 2019 
meeting has been rescheduled due to only obtaining two qualified interpreters.   
 
We recognize the importance of having qualified interpreters to ensure that 
communication is accessible to all attendees. We are in the process of contracting with 
agencies to obtain qualified interpreters for the rescheduled meeting on July 30, 2019 at 
6pm. 
  
                                     Location: 
                                     Michigan School for the Deaf-Gym 
                                     1235 W. Court Street 
                                     Flint, MI 48503 
  
We look forward to meeting with you and receiving valuable input. 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
                                                                                           
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


